

February 21, 2025

Bromley Village Association Sandra Pangburn 20 Bridget Circle Cohoes, NY 12047

Dear Sandra,

On behalf of the patients, staff, and board of North Star Health, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of \$5000.00 that we received on 2/10/2025. Your gift will be directed to Mountain Valley Health Center. Your support of our mission to connect with and care for our community so that all may enjoy health and wellness is remarkable and deeply appreciated.

As a community health center serving a diverse population, we proudly serve everyone in your community, regardless of income or insurance status. Generous donations like yours make it possible for us to provide essential healthcare services to those in need, ensuring that everyone has access to quality care. With your gift, we can continue to deliver the compassionate care you expect when you visit any of our North Star facilities and clinics. Your dedication to fostering a healthier community for all who live in our area will undoubtedly help us achieve our goals and make a lasting impact on the lives of so many of our patients.

In a world where there are so many competing and compelling needs, we appreciate your willingness to support our efforts and for your generosity in supporting health and wellness for you, your neighbors, and friends. Together, we can ensure that North Star Health remains a beacon of quality rural health care for generations to come.

Thank you for your help in shaping a healthier future for all.

With deep appreciation,

Joshua R. Dufresne, MBA Chief Executive Officer Plar Sandra + BVA,

Having your Support in

these tumutuos times is
so meaningful to us.
We are genurally grateful
for this outstanding
generosity. Wishing you all
be happy t healthy year
to come. - Jessica Evenlith